Good afternoon CBGS families!

Winter weather is making its rude entrance, which canceled classes for us Wednesday this week and is
threatening to do the same early next week. Whatever the case, please make sure to check Schoology
and our Facebook page for updates regarding cancellations and delays.

Here are a few updates and upcoming events to make sure are on your calendar:

e This week marked the end of the first semester. We are planning to send home report cards on
Monday, 1/22.
There will be no school on Monday, 1/15 in observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.
CBGS will be hosting a dance at James Cary Intermediate School in Tappahannock on Friday,
1/26, from 7-10pm. A bus will be provided from the Glenns and Bowling Green campuses for
students that need transportation. Please see the attached permission slip (due by Tuesday,
1/23) for further details.

e If you haven’t already, don’t forget to mark your calendar for the Annual VCU Science Symposium
on Saturday, 3/2, where seniors will present the results of their capstone research projects. All
students are expected to attend.

Have a great weekend!

Warsaw senior Bailey presenting the initial findings from her research.



Bowling Green alumni return to share some of their post-secondary wisdom.



